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D-05-29-02  

Date:  May 29, 2019 

Bulletin: All Dealers   

From:  Business Licensing and Consumer Services 

RE:  Warehouse Temporary Closure for Annual Inventory 

 

The Maryland Department of Transportation’s Motor Vehicle Administration (MDOT MVA) 

would like to remind all Dealers and Title Services that the MDOT MVA warehouse will be 

performing their annual inventory from June 17, 2019 through June 21, 2019.  The warehouse 

will reopen on June 24th. All orders should be placed no later than June 12th to ensure receipt 

prior to the closing. Orders received after June 12th will be held until the reopening. 

 

Please plan accordingly, the warehouse will not be able to process orders after the inventory 

has started.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at (410) 787-2950 or 

email us at mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov. 
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